Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION

1071 United Nations Avenue
Manila

ADVISORY

The Office of the Insurance Commission will be
celebrating its 67" Anniversary on 18 January 2016. In
view thereof, no transactions will be entertained on said
date in the following offices:

Insurance Commission, Head Office, UN Avenue, Manila
Insurance Commission, Cebu District Office
Insurance Commission, Davao District Office

Office operations for the Head Office will resume on

19 January 2016 and 20 January 2016 for the District
Offices.

Please be guided accordingly.

Chigf, Public/Assistance‘dnd Mediation Division
Legal Services Group



